Let us be the first to welcome you 1o the First Gradel We
trust that you hod a wonderful K indergarten experience here
af the Pyne Arts and are looking forward to some down time
and reconnecting with family this summer. VWhen the time
comes, and we begin our New year T ogether, we will spend
some time getting 1o know each of your children individually
and will do our best 1o meet all of their learning and social

'

emotional needs Th‘(oughour the year.

WWe encourage you to reach out fo us at any fime with
ay estions, coNcerns or suggestions you may have. VWe will also

eep You | informed about classroom activities, events, and
\mwmm updates throu 9'(‘ regular newsletters, ermails, and

parent-teacher conference

We are honored 1o be a part of your childrens
educational journey here at the Pyne and look forward o
working together 10 create o memerable and rewarding first
grade experience. We are excited to witness your child's
growth, celebrate their achieverments, and support therm every
step of the way.



It you are able, below is a list of items that would be
greaﬂy appreciafed as donations to our classroom.

Additionally, each child should also bring in one pair of
headphones (to be used with their supplied chromebook) and a
reusable water bottle. Please be sure both are labeled with
their namel

We look forward 1o beginning a new chapfer and
creafing new memories with students! For now, enjoy all that
summer nas to offer.

Mrs. Rose and Mrs. Ouellette

Grade 1 Team

Donation ideas:
o Lyso\ wipes
e Zip lock bags (snack and gallon sizes only please)
e Tissues
e Pencils (we go through LOTS) |
e Paper fowels
e Glue sticks
e incentive stickers
o dry erase markers (thin

xRk \N\e will supply crayons, markers and scissors ©



